
 
COUNTY OF ALBEMARLE 

Department of Community Development  
401 McIntire Road, Room 227 

Charlottesville, Virginia  22902-4596 

Phone (434) 296-5832 Fax (434) 972-4012  
 

  MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  File 
 
FROM: Margaret Maliszewski, Chief of Planning/Resource Management 

DATE:  November 6, 2018 
 

RE: ZTA201800006 & ZMA20180009 Entrance Corridor – John Warner Parkway 
and Rio Road  

 

 
The Albemarle County Planning Commission, at its meeting on October 30, 2018, recommend adoption 
by a vote of 6:0, of ZTA201800006 & ZMA201800009 as recommended and found in Attachment C of the 
staff report.  
 
 


